
Email communication to Curriculum Committee 
Emergent Virtual Meeting on 5/22/2020 

Greetings committee members, 
We have a new course that we will need to vote on next week. This communication is to provide 
background information around this course. In addition, we have placed the course on first agenda. An 
agenda and course list is attached and will be posted in Canvas and on the BC committee page.  

  
Background on this request: The Governor’s office has asked Colleges to consider their ability to 
collaborate on solutions when dealing with COVID-19. In response, BC stepped up and offered to create 
this course which will facilitate the training of essential workers who will be able to participate in 
contact tracing. To accomplish this, the PBHS faculty member has entered the course into eLumen. It 
has been reviewed by the articulation officer, assessment member, and is now ready for first agenda.  

  
Next : 

• Committee member will review the course, providing feedback to course author.  
• We will post an agenda/updated course list on Monday for our Thursday (5/28) meeting 
• You will receive a zoom invite for a short curriculum meeting for Thursday (5/28)  

  
As always, thank you for your commitment to the work of the committee!  
  
  Jennifer Johnson, Erica Menchaca, Billie Jo Rice 
  Curriculum Co-Chairs 

 


